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February 6, 2019

NASC

500 Purdy Hill Road, Ste. 4
Monroe, CT 06468

To Whom It May Concern:

A friend of mine introduced me to a consultant with NASC. Since NASC had a proven record of securing
historical refunds for Brewers, | engaged them since the process was simple and without risk.

| was very pleased that New England Brewing netted refunds totaling several thousand dollars on both
our gas and electric accounts. More important, NASC worked with the utility companies to repair the
structural billing errors which led to the refunds. This lowered our future expenses by more than 6%
going forward, and we aren’t invoiced for these future reductions.

| have been very impressed with our experience with the team of experts at NASC, and | highly
recommend that my peers in the brewing industry work with them in this easy and risk-free process.

Sincerely-

Rob/le

rewer

New England Brewing Co., LLC




